
 

Fernbrook COVID 
News Update 

 
This Weekend the Government made an  

announcement on new COVID procedures: 

From Thursday 5 November until Wednesday 2 December, 
the Government is taking the following action: 

 Requiring people to stay at home, except for specific 
purposes. 

 Preventing gathering with people you do not live with, 
except for specific purposes. 

      Closing certain businesses and venues. 

What does this mean for your child at Fernbrook ? 
 

 School is still open as normal 
 
 At present we will be following our normal timetables and normal school 

times 
 
 Your child will be expected to attend unless they have COVID symptoms 

Whilst at school Pupils will be asked to: 
 
Continue to social distance 
 
Put all their belongings in the school lockers 
 
Sit in appointed seats in class 
 
Hand sanitise on the way in and out of every lesson 
 
Use their point cards, but put them on the appointed  desk 
 
At lunch time collect their pre-packaged lunch and sit appointed seats 
 
Go to their chosen lunch time zone ( to avoid crowding) 
 
Collect resource packs on arrival and swap them for points cards at the end of 
the day 
 
Be respectful and calm  (the Hub is available for those who are struggling) 
 


